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Another season has come and gone. Most of the Snowbirds are heading back to 

Northern locations. I hope everyone had a great time this season and a wonderful 

summer back home. Those of us left will balance playing early morning golf to 

avoid the 120 degree days, but will enjoy getting into our favorite restaurants 

without a one hour wait. 

I would like to thank everyone for either attending or sending in proxy votes for 

our last General Meeting of the season. We did pass the changes to the Bylaws 

without any further discussion. The Board and General membership also 

approved Mike Budd as a replacement for Membership Chairman Ray Dorfman. 

No one can really “replace” Ray and the group will miss him as he and his wife 

Debra are looking for another location to better suit his health condition. 

I received a lot of positive feedback on the email I sent out about those members 

that have been hampered by injuries and other health related issues. Let’s be sure 

to keep these guys in your thoughts and prayers and keep in perspective how 

fortunate we all are. 

It seems that a number of us like to both play golf and travel. I have recently 

received some information about 7+ day European River Cruises that incorporate 

2-4 rounds of golf on some of Europe’s premier golf courses. If you want any 

further information on this, let me know. 

 

Thanks, 

Joe Rutherford 

President TLQMC  

 


